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OneCape Hub - Optic – External Release notes 

 

Release: V11.3.0 

Delivery: 12/12/2024 

 
 

General Information: 
 

The current release, v11.3.0 was delivered on 12/12/2024 The release schedule for OneCape Hub - Optic 
is monthly and may change depending on circumstances. 
 
The information in this document does not constitute a commitment, promise, or legal obligation to deliver 
any material, code, or functionality. 
 
Should you require further information on individual features or have more general queries or feedback, 
please contact: 
 
Celeste Hanly – Product Director:  celeste.hanly@iss-shipping.com 
Katt Johnson – Senior Product Manager:  katt.johnson@iss-shipping.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:celeste.hanly@iss-shipping.com
mailto:katt.johnson@iss-shipping.com


 

2 
 

New Features 
 
➢ Calculation explainer (cost impact drivers)  
 
Challenge:    
  
As a principal user, you may have had trouble understanding the reasons behind price increases or 
decreases in service costs throughout the DA process. This lack of explanation often led to confusion 
and additional queries about why there were fluctuations in service charges.  
You were unable to view additional comments from the Hub explaining the reason behind cost 
changes across different financial stages, limiting visibility into cost adjustments.  
  
Functional enhancement and benefit:  
  
You will now have clearer visibility into the reasons for any cost variances at different finance stages. 
When you view a service line, you’ll be able to see an explanation for price changes by clicking the 
"Variance" details button. This will open a side drawer where the vendor can provide a detailed cost 
impact driver and supporting comments. This enhancement ensures greater transparency and reduces 
the need for follow-up inquiries, helping you better understand the reasons behind service cost 
changes. 
 

 


